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As Oregonians, we take pride in our beautiful landscapes and the diverse fish and 

wildlife species that call them home. It’s what makes Oregon so special. However, to 

ensure we have abundant and thriving fish and wildlife (and habitat) for generations 

to come, we have to take action now. For too long, the Conservation Strategy has 

lacked the necessary resources and funds to implement the recommended 

conservation actions fully. Please support HB 2977. 


